
 

Website Maintenance and Accessibility Policy 

At New Mexico PBS, we are committed to maintaining the functionality, 
user experience, and accessibility of all our websites. To ensure the highest 
standards of performance, we adhere to the following procedures: 

1.​ Website Updates: We will regularly update and maintain all four of 
our websites (NMPBS, New Mexico in Focus, Colores, Groundwater 
War) to ensure they remain current, secure, and fully functional. This 
includes updates to content, design elements, and software as 
needed.​
 

2.​ Broken Links and Images: We will perform annual audits of each 
website to identify and resolve any broken links or missing images. 
This ensures a seamless browsing experience for all visitors.​
 

3.​ Accessibility Plug-in Maintenance: To guarantee our websites 
remain accessible to all users, we will check for updates regularly and 
maintain the subscription to our accessibility plug-in, Userway, on an 
annual basis. This ensures compliance with the latest accessibility 
standards and improves the user experience for people with 
disabilities.​
 

By following these procedures, we strive to provide a reliable, accessible, 
and user-friendly online experience for all visitors. 

 

This policy has been put in effect as of January 17, 2025.  

 

https://www.newmexicopbs.org/
https://www.newmexicopbs.org/productions/newmexicoinfocus/
https://www.newmexicopbs.org/productions/colores/
https://www.newmexicopbs.org/productions/groundwater-war/
https://www.newmexicopbs.org/productions/groundwater-war/
https://userway.org/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=usa%20%7C%202pmax%20%7C%20terrific%20%7C%20deal%20meeting%20%7C%20widget&campaign_id=21388882942&utm_content=widget%20asset%20group&adset_id=&utm_ad=&ad_id=&keyword_id=&utm_term=&matchtype=&device=c&geoloc=9030450&intloc=&placement=&network=x&gclid=CjwKCAiAnKi8BhB0EiwA58DA4ZU70Ws-DDJ9m-Q1EGN9XAVnQAl5bo3LMenI59mcDODHbVbl4aSCGhoCaGEQAvD_BwE

